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NOTICE – December 17, 2024 

 
The Town of Alpine is currently conducting several studies related to Water and Wastewater services. 
These include Water and Wastewater Rate Studies, which are expected to be completed by the Midwest 
Assistance Program in early January. Additionally, Development Impact & Capacity Fee Studies are 
expected to be awarded and completed within 3 to 4 months. These studies may result in changes to 
the water and wastewater billing structure. 
  
In conjunction with these studies, the Town plans to complete the installation of radio read meters by 
the spring of 2025. Once the radio read project is finished, all meters will be read monthly.  
  
Recognizing the potential impact on residents, the Town staff is diligently working to gather historical 
data, draft changes to the Utility Billing Ordinance, and keep the Town Council informed. This process is 
being carried out with the goal of minimizing any disruptions for customers. The Town Council is 
committed to keeping the public updated on the findings of these studies and any resulting changes. 
Over the next six months, relevant information will be shared as it becomes available. 
  
At this time, the Town anticipates that any necessary changes will take effect on July 1, 2025. 
 


